
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
 
TO: The Honorable Members of the State Board of Education   
 
FROM: Janet Barresi  
 
DATE: March 29, 2012    
    
SUBJECT: Update regarding the Teacher and Leader Effectiveness Evaluation 

System implementation.   

 

 

Since the February 23, 2012 State Board of Education meeting, the Office of Educational 

Support has held many informational sessions regarding the Teacher and Leader 

Effectiveness Evaluation System (TLE) as well as gathered preliminary information 

regarding district’s TLE needs.  The attached Board Report outlines the topics discussed 

during the informational sessions, provides an overview of the preliminary district 

information, as well as outlines critical next steps in the implementation process. 

 

In addition, the TLE Commission held a Commission meeting on March 22, 2012.  The 

focus of the meeting centered around the use of Value Added Models.  This Board Report 

also highlights the presentation on Value Added Models in addition to the ensuing 

discussion.   
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